
1

commentletters

From: Scott Knorp <scottknorp@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 2:37 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

Hello -  
 
My family and I are customers of the San Juan Water District.  I am writing to let you know that I feel it is 
ridiculous to decide in Feb whether the conservation effort should be dropped down to 36%.  With an incredibly 
powerful El Nino in progress, it would seem to make much more sense to evaluate this in April when the 
verdict is in on this winter’s rain and snowfall. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Scott Knorp 
Cell - 916-871-6772 
 
 
 
 
 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


